
Important Pharmacy Network Change Information  
 

A contract dispute between ESI and Kroger has led to Kroger pharmacies being 

removed from the Medical Mutual commercial network for 2023. Kroger pharmacies will 

still be an option for Medical Mutual’s Medicare Advantage members. 

To assist our members impacted by Kroger’s removal from the network, we have mailed 

them information on the steps to fill their prescriptions at a new pharmacy, and have 

given them a listing of the three closest pharmacies to them. 

Please note that Medical Mutual can report, even with the Kroger disruption, that we 

have more than exceeded pharmacy access standards for urban, rural and suburban 

areas. 

We are committed to providing the best access possible for our members to get the 

prescription medications that they need. 

 

 


